
Bill History 

Session Year 2025  

Proposed S.B. No. 1012 

Proposed Bill    

Introducer(s): 

SEN. HEATHER S. SOMERS, 18th DIST. 

 

Title: AN ACT REQUIRING CONTRACTS BETWEEN PHARMACY BENEFITS MANAGERS AND 

HEALTH CARRIERS TO PROVIDE FEE-BASED COMPENSATION. 

Statement of Purpose: To require that any contract between a health carrier and a pharmacy benefits manager 

provide fee-based compensation that shall not be connected to the price of the prescription drug, any rebate, 

premiums or cost-sharing. 

Bill History: 

01-22-2025 REFERRED TO JOINT COMMITTEE ON Insurance and Real Estate Committee 

Co-sponsor(s): 
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